
Thursday, September 26 2024

IED TRUST
PROPRIETOR OF AL-MADINAH SCHOOL
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New Classrooms for our school
The IED Trust, the proprietors of Al-Madinah School,
have applied for the maximum roll to go up by
750/1000.  However, the Ministry of Education will
not increase the roll unless the number of
classrooms increase.

The IED Trust, so far this year, have bought 3 new
classrooms, 1 new common room and 2 toilet
blocks. A further 4 new classrooms will be
purchased by end of this year - December 2024.

Dear Parents/Caregivers    
Assalaamu Alaikum WRWB 

 Email: ied@xtra.co.nz | Phone: +64 9 256 0341  or Br Asin Ali on 021675994.

The IED Trust is wholeheartedly requesting for:
Donations - you can claim back one-third from IRD.
Interest Free loans - loan agreement will be signed.

Please kindly deposit the funds into: ANZ Bank
Account NO: 01-0249-0050273-09. Mention your name
and mobile as reference. Also state whether it is a
loan or donation. The IED Trust has committed to
ensure that your loan will be paid back on time.


